
 

 

Leacock PC Regathering Guidelines 
 

1.  God welcomes your worship even if it is not is the church building. 

 If you are ill, please stay home. 

 

    If you are in the “high risk” category, according to CDC guidelines, you   

 are encouraged to stay home and continue worshipping remotely. However, please use 

your own best judgment in making a decision whether to attend worship in person. 

 

2.  Only the two doors nearest the sanctuary—the handicapped entrance and the west entrance—

may be used for entry and exit. 

 

3.  Seating has been set up following the social distance guidelines from the CDC. Please sit only 

where indicated. An usher will be available for assistance. 

 

4.  Wearing a mask is required. If you do not have one, a mask will be provided. 

 

5.  Using hand sanitizer, which will be provided, will be required on entering the church. 

 

6.  At this time, please do not gather to socialize in the Narthex. 

 

7.  Although congregational singing is not allowed at this time, words to the hymns will be 

printed in the bulletin and the hymns will be played. 

 

8.  Bibles and hymnals have been removed from the sanctuary. You may wish to bring your own 

Bible. 

 

9. Attendance will be limited following CDC guidelines. Overflow areas at Paradise will be pro-

vided. 

 

10. Because of CDC guidelines, we will not be running the air conditioner during the service. 

The air conditioner will be run prior to the service to cool the sanctuary. 

 

11. Restroom use is allowed, although limited to one person at a time. You will be asked to use 

the provided Clorox wipes to sanitize the areas you have touched. Those waiting to use the re-

stroom must remain six feet apart. 

 

12. A porta potty will be available at Old Leacock. 

 

13. You are encouraged to continue to use on-line giving or mailing your offerings to the church. 

Offering plates will be available at the back of the sanctuary, but plates will not be passed in the 

pews. 

 

14. We will continue to record and post worship services on the church website. 


